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Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 11/1/2021

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Meeting with Legislators

 I will be attending a meeting with legislators from across the Treasure Valley on 
December 8th.  A few of the main areas of priority for the upcoming legislative session. 

1. Addressing classified pay including “super classified”
2. CTE - Eliminating obstacles to hiring, salary for expertise, promote CTE, 

military, etc. in success indicators, and redefine CTE in College and Career 
Readiness.

3. Funding of Full-day Kindergarten
4. Creation of School Funding Formula – allows for maximum flexibility while 

protecting school districts. This might also be tied to Enrollment vs. ADA for 
funding purposes. 

5. Address the issue of PESF (Public Education Stabilization Fund) and ESSR 
funds. Some in the legislature seem interested in potentially withholding funds 
from PESF while using ESSR funds to fill in the gaps in shortfalls created by 
growth and increased transportation costs among others. 

 As we know the above will compete against each other for funding. 

Idaho School Boards Association Conference

 Dwayne and I will be attending the ISBA conference on November 18th and 19th. 

 


